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• Internal	Affairs-	No	current	investigations.	
	

• Continuing	to	meet	with	members	and	attorney’s	on	a	consistent	basis	pertaining	to	legal	
issues.	

	
• Attended	meeting	in	FT.	Lauderdale,Florida.		

	
• Currently	working	on	several	projects	pertaining	to	mental	health	and	psychological	injuries	

that	occur	within	the	fire	service.		
	

GaryTinney	
Executive	Vice	President		
International	Association	of	Black	Professional	Firefighters		
	

	
	
	
	
	
																														“	Service	To	Others	Is	The	Rent	You	Pay	For	Your	Room	Here	On	Earth”	
																																						
																																						-	Muhammad	Ali	


